
From: Mario Hollemans <Mario.Hollemans2@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 2:56 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting Gift sent to the Commissioner and CDA Staff 
  
Dear Mr. Berlin and Comptroller Rehwinkel: 
  
Commissioner Rhee and several staff of the Department of Aviation received six (6) 
daffodils for planting on or around March 28, 2024, as a gift from Colleen Kelly, the host of 
travel shows Family Travel with Colleen Kelly and Round Trip with Colleen Kelly. The 
estimated cost of this gift was $47.00.  The flowers have been accepted on behalf of the 
City and planted around the Administration Building at O’Hare International Airport for all 
to enjoy. 
  
If you need anything further to comply with the city ethics ordinance please let me know. 
Thank you! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Mario W. Hollemans 
Projects Administrator 
Office of the Commissioner 

  
10510 W. Zemke Road | Building 804 
Chicago, IL 60666  
Office:  (773)686-7093 
Email:  mario.hollemans2@cityofchicago.org 
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